Workshop on the courses offered by University of Delhi for various undergraduate courses.

Teachers of Vishwa Bharati Public School, Dwarka , Ms. Renu Baurai and Ms. Shivani Koul attended a workshop on 19th March,2018 held at the conference hall, University of Delhi. It was attended by teachers from almost every corner of Delhi. The workshop was based on the admission procedure for various undergraduate courses offered by University of Delhi. The attendees were apprised of the details of the online admission process along with the combination of subjects feasible for various courses. The teachers were informed of the reservation criteria which is as follows
· 5 % for sports and ECA quota
· 5 % of the seats in all courses for children/widows of officers and men of the Armed Forces including Para- Military Personnel ( in order of preference )
 All the candidates seeking admission to undergraduate courses based on merit (for which there is no entrance exam) in different colleges of University of Delhi are required to register online. 
After May 20th, a helpdesk will be available for the students for ten days.   
